
Toronto Police Services Board 
40 College Street, Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5G 2J3 

Tel 416-808-8080   Fax: 416-808-8082 
www.tpsb.ca 

July 3, 2020 

Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk 
Toronto City Hall 
13th Floor West 
100 Queen St. West 
Toronto, Ontario  
M5H 2N2 

Dear Ms. Watkiss: 

Re: City of Toronto Council Decision – Request to Establish a 
Community Police Office at 200 Poplar Road 

At its meeting on January 22, 2020, the Toronto Police Services Board (Board) was 
in receipt of a report from, Ryan Teschner, Executive Director, with regard to City of 
Toronto Council Decision – Request to Establish a Community Police Office at 200 
Poplar Road. 

The Board approved Mr. Teschner’s report and agreed that a copy be forwarded to 
the City of Toronto Executive Committee. 

A copy of the Board minute P10/2020 regarding this matter is attached. 

Yours truly, 

Jim Hart 
Chair 

Attachment: P10/2020 
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